
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL FOR SOLAR PHOTOVOLTAIC (PV) SYSTEM (the “Winning Bidder’). 
The Town of New Fairfield, Connecticut is soliciting proposals from solar energy providers (each “Developer”) to 
design, permit, install, finance, own, operate and maintain two photovoltaic systems (each a “system” or together, 
the “Systems”) at a certain Town site a portion of which the Town anticipates leasing/licensing to the winning 
bidder (the “Winning Bidder”).  The Town would like to lease its rooftop at the New Fairfield High School to a 
Developer to own, operate and maintain the System for a long-term lease agreement. Visit the Town of New 
Fairfield website at www.newfairfield.org or the DAS website https://portalct.gov/DAS/CTSource/BidBoard there 
you will see the bid package. If you have any questions, call the Purchasing Agent at 203-312-5653. The Town of 
New Fairfield is an Equal Opportunity Employer and affirmative action purchaser, and bids from all vendors, 
including those from enterprises owned by minorities and women, are encouraged to submit qualifications.  
Dated December 9, 2024 
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